Committee on Educational Policy and Planning Annual Report 2002-2003

The Committee on Educational Policy and Planning (CEPP) met 27 times for regularly scheduled meetings and conducted a 2 ½ day retreat at the end of the school year. The Chair also was a member of the Institutional Planning Committee (IPC) and the Governance Advisory Committee (GAC). Several members of CEPP attended the Committee of Committee meetings. Additionally, CEPP convened 1 subcommittee to study the issue of increasing student enrollment.

All of the minutes and relevant CEPP documents are located at the CEPP website (http://www.skidmore.edu/academics/CEPP/index.html). A sincere thank you to Hugh Foley for taking on the task of updating the website and archiving all related CEPP materials.

In addition to regular CEd atrkDmuh .h-2(o r) CEe

CEPP members for 2002-2003

Michael Arnush (spring semester only)

Catherine Bookhout (student representative)

John Brueggemann (fall semester- as a faculty member, spring semester- representative of the DOF's office at several meetings)

Pat Fehling (chair)

Hugh Foley

Chuck Joseph (DOF/VPAA)

Nick Merrill (student representative)

Pat Oles (Dean of Student Affairs)

Amelia Rauser

Ray Rodrigues (invited guest for the entire year)

Paty Rubio

Gordon Thompson

CEPP members for 2003-2004

Michael Arnush

Hugh Foley

Chuck Joseph (DOF/VPAA)

Frank Gonzalez

Pat Oles (Dean of Student Affairs)

David Peterson (fall 2003)

Paty Rubio

Linda Simon (spring 2004)

Gordon Thompson (chair)